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Dear Parent/Carer,

Regarding: Early Cl

Boulevard Academy will be closing at the earlier time of 12.15 pm on Friday 25th October
and also at 12.15pm on Monday November 4th, the first day back after the half-term break.
Both of these dates are for staff training.

| am hoping that students enjoy the break and return ready for learning.

Should this present you with a problem and you wish to discuss this, please contact your
child’s Year Leader by calling Reception on 01482 217898.

Thank you in advance for your support and understanding.

Yours Faithfully,

Mr Khan
Headteacher

Massey Close, Hull, East Yorkshire, HU3 3QT Tel: 01482 217898 Web: www.theboulevardacademy.com



